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.

January 28, 2025

Terrence McCracken
FOIL Officer
295 Main St, Room  350
Buffalo, NY 14203

Dear Mr. McCracken,

Pursuant to the New York State Freedom of Information Law, I am writing to request
copies all incident reports or logs concerning an alleged water emergency at 200
Ivyhurst Road, Amherst, New York 14226 on January 28, 2025.  In addition, I request
recordings of any calls made to the Water Authority regarding an alleged water
emergency at 200 Ivyhurst Road, Amherst, New York 14226 on January 28, 2025.

Respectfully submitted,

.
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